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December 21,1999

Mr. John Jewett
IRRC
SSi Market Street, 14th Floor
Harrisburg, PA 17101

Re: Regulation #16A-422 (#2071)
Fees, State Board of Barber
Examiners

Dear John:

The barber schools in our association strongly object to the increase in the
Barber license School fee if the increase is needed for the Board to meet for one-half
hour to vote on applications.

The rationale is confusing. Is this one-half hour at a regular Board meeting?
Is it a special meeting? How long does it take to vote on an application if everything
is in order?

This increase did not make sense to our member barber schools and they did
not understand why it is needed by the Board.

Thank you for soliciting our input into this issue.

Sincerely,

a ^
Richard Dumaresq,
Executive Director

Ed.D.

l
» s

m
o

b

President: John Reddy, Career Training Academy • Vice President: Joseph Marcin, Thompson Institute • Secretary: Gail Zukerman. Court Reporting Institute
Treasurer: Barbara Singer, ITT Technical Institute • Past President: James P. Murphy, Yorktowne Business Institute • Executive Director: Richard Dumaresq. Ed.D.


